## Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date:

April 27, 2011

Subject:

CHS Donation from Advanced Technologies Consultants, Inc.

Churchill High School has received a Dimension 3D 768 Printer from Advanced Technologies Consultants, Inc., valued at approximately \$25,000. This printer will help provide up-to-date skills necessary for Industrial Tech students at Churchill to succeed.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the May 2, 2011, Committee of the Whole Meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board of Education Meeting of May 16, 2011. Thank you.

/dc Attachment



Date:

April 1, 2011

To:

Donna McDowell

From:

Joe Anderson

Re:

**Donated Printer** 

## Dear Donna:

On behalf of Churchill High School, we are asking that the Livonia Board of Education accept the donation of a Dimension 3D 768 printer to Churchill High School from Advanced Technologies Consultants, Inc. The value of the printer is approximately \$25,000.00 and its use will help provide our students with up-to-date skills that they will need to succeed.

If you have need for further information please feel free to contact me.